
 

 

Dear Charity Champion 

Just like that….2020 is here – a new decade presents another opportunity to do great 

things! 

We are excited about Payroll Giving and all the good things which will be accomplished 

this year by our charities. 

On behalf of all the benefiting charities of the The Giving Organisation Trust we would like 
to THANK YOU! 
 
There is no way to fully express our gratitude for your loyalty to Payroll Giving. We are 
continually inspired by your commitment as you heed to the call to make the world a 
better place.   
 
Through your kind contributions you’ve demonstrated your deep commitment to our 
work of feeding the hungry, providing shelter for the homeless, and helping us make a 
difference in our beautiful country.  
 

We can never thank you enough and look forward to great year ahead! 

Sincere regards, 

Payroll Giving Team 

 



 

 

 

 

 


